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NTM No. 08 of 2023                                                                                                                     14/04/23    

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

River Tay Rowing Event  

Mariners, and all users of the River Tay within the Perth Harbour Limits are advised that on Saturday 
15th of April, 14 rowing ‘skiffs’ will be rowing from Perth Sailing Club in the vicinity of Friarton Bridge 
via Newburgh, then proceeding to Wormit.  
 
The flotilla shall be departing from Perth Sailing Club at approximately 1100hrs.  The flotilla shall be 
monitoring VHF 09 and 16 during the transit via a hand-held VHF Radio.  The safety boat, callsign 
‘VIGILANT’, will be monitoring Channel 37A.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This notice will self-cancel on Sunday 16th of April  
 
 
 
Issued on behalf of the Harbour Master 
Perth Harbour (Operated by CalMac Harbours) 
 


